Remind 101
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please sign up for a Remind 101 account.  I will be using this to send out reminders of important events that are happening in class.  I strongly encourage students and parents to sign up. All Spanish students in 8th grade and parents that had accounts in 7th grade, you do not need to re-sign up your account still exists and is now Spanish 8 Remind 101.   For all that need to set up an account, follow the instructions attached.
Thank You,
Sra. Johns
